
From: Linton, Ron
To: Chris Jones (cjones@uraniumresources.com)
Cc: john.jacus@dgslaw.com; daniel.stenger@hoganlovells.com
Subject: Acknowledgment of Receipt: HRI Request for Indirect Transfer of Control to Laramide
Date: Friday, December 04, 2015 11:57:00 AM

Christopher M. Jones
President and CEO
Uranium Resources, Inc.
6950 S. Potomac Street, Suite 300
Centennial, CO  80112
 
RE: Hydro Resources, Inc.'s Crownpoint Uranium Project; Application for Approval of
 Indirect Transfer of Control of NRC Materials License No. SUA-1580 (Docket No. 040-
08968)
 
Dear Mr. Jones:
 
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has received the application entitled, “Hydro
 Resources, Inc.'s Crownpoint Uranium Project; Application for Approval of Indirect Transfer
 of Control of NRC Materials License No. SUA-1580 (Docket No. 040-08968)” dated
 November 27, 2015 that was sent to Mr. Daniel Gillen, Chief, Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch,
 Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards, Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and
 Safeguards. The application is publicly available and has been placed into NRC’s
 Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS) and can be found at
 ML15334A483.
 
Please address future written correspondence to:
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Director, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001
 
An additional copy of written correspondence should be submitted to:
Deputy Director
Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery, and Waste Programs
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop T-8F5
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852-2738.
 
Please send e-mail courtesy copies of written submissions to ron.linton@nrc.gov.  Any e-
mail correspondence containing attached documents that are not submitted to the
 Document Control Desk or the Deputy Director should be noted as “Electronic Submission
 only”.
 
We have opened CAC L00799 (HYDRO RESOURCES, INC.-CUP LIC. CHANGE
 CONTROL TO LARAMIDE) to track the costs related to this review. We will inform you
 when the application has been accepted for review.
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In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure,”
 a copy of this e-mail will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public
 Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records component of NRC’s ADAMS.
 ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-
rm/adams.html.
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.
 
Sincerely,
 
Ron C. Linton
Ron C. Linton
Project Manager/Hydrogeologist
U.S. NRC
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards
MS T-8F5, 11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852
phone 301-415-7777
fax 301-415-5369
ron.linton@nrc.gov
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